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During my year and a half as fan rep I have held numerous meetings with Kelly Derham but have only attended four board meetings along with our chair Sam Jordan. This is the reason why the fan rep tenure has been extended for a further year. It was my original intention to stand down at this point on health grounds, but due to the current uncertainty over the introduction of a united fans group I’m now prepared to continue in my role until this matter has been resolved.
The members of the CTFC and CTSA boards whom I have worked with have all shown their full commitment to the cause that is Crawley Town.
Having represented views across the spectrum of support I have found that all views and opinions have been respected if not agreed with.

Ironically the best and yet most disappointing achievement of my time as fan rep has been the introduction of the Reds Rollover. We are nearing the completion of its first year and have averaged just 14 members per month. This has meant the prize money has been fairly low and the profit for the year will only amount to approximately £370. If we had the same number of members as Hendon, who run a similar scheme, we would be making £4000 a year and the prizes would be around £100 a month with an annual rollover around £1000.
Hopefully we will get more support next year both financially and otherwise. 

One of the hardest things about being on the CTSA board and as fan rep is realising that not everyone has the same passion for the club and that whilst others are all too keen to criticise our efforts there aren't many who are willing to put in the time and effort to build our support.
To paraphrase JFK "ask not what your club can do for you, ask what you can do for your club"
Steve Leake

